2011

Wood Stove Exchange Program

Details:

The City of Terrace is continuing to offer $100 incentives in addition to the $250 provincial rebate
for homeowners exchanging old and inefficient woodstoves for clean burning wood or pellet
stoves. We will also waive the building permit fee (approximately $50) for any homeowners
making this switch. By offering this additional incentive we hope more homeowners will choose
wood or pellets as a source of heat, and eliminate air pollution caused by inefficient stoves.

To participate in this program, simply follow the steps below:

1. Make the choice to invest in a new, clean burning efficient stove and pick out a new, EPA
certified wood or pellet stove from one of the participating retailers. The retailer will
take care of the details of the provincial program.

2. Visit the City of Terrace Public Works (5003 Graham Ave.) to obtain an application form
and building permit (at no cost).

3. Recycle your old wood stove by bringing it down to City of Terrace Public Works (5003
Graham Ave.) Stoves will be decommissioned onsite once dropped off.

4. Once stove is received and a final permit inspection is complete applicant will receive a

$100 check in the mail.

Additional Resources and Information:

e To contact the provincial coordinator to obtain information on the 2010 — 2011 provincial
rebate contact Colin.MacLeod@gov.bc.ca

e For further information on the City of Terrace incentive please contact tirwin@terrace.ca

e UBC research summary on the Woodstove Exchange Program

e A NRCan guide to residential wood heating
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